
 

 
 
 
28 August 2024 
 
Ref: DOIA 2425-0505  
 
 
Anu Kaloti 
Email: fyi-request-28104-fb627708@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Anu  
 
Thank you for your email of 19 August 2024 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:  
 

I would like a copy of the full investigation report for the visit to Avtar Contracting Ltd, on 7 June 
2017 at 214 Glenbrook/Waiuku Road. If there have been any subsequent visits or findings, please 
provide information regarding that too.  

 
We have made every effort to locate the document as required by section 18B of the Act. Unfortunately, 
the document you requested cannot be found. 
 
Therefore, this request is refused in reliance of section 18(e) of the Act because the information cannot 
be found despite reasonable efforts to locate it.  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
Margaret Meafua  
Acting Head of Compliance and Enforcement  
Employment Services  
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